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The 2019 legislative session is over and now 
we are in our first full month of the interim.  
The interim provides time to assess issues 
that were taken up during the session that 
were unable to advance through the 
legislative process.  The interim allows 
respective parties and stakeholders to come 
together and refine any disagreements that 
were raised during the committee hearings 
so that the measure can be re-introduced 
next session with less controversy or push 
back.   
 

I will keep you updated on matters that may 
surface during the interim as details unfold. 
 

Lastly, I want to assure you that even 
though the Legislature is in interim, my staff 
and I work daily, and I remain committed to 
representing my constituents and the people 
of Hawaii to impact change and 
accountability where it is needed.  I will 
continue to work diligently to make our 
community a better place to live and work.   
 

If there are any topics and issues that you 
are interested in hearing about, feel free to 
contact my office with your suggestions.   
 
 

 

SUMMER COMMUNITY BULLETIN 
SLATED FOR THIS MONTH 

 

Be sure to look for your bulletin which 

will be mailed to your homes later this 

month.  The bulletin will keep you up to 

date on what happened during the 2019 session including the 

major issues, the highlights and accomplishments, and the 

community survey results from the January community sur-

vey. 

LEGISLATIVE DEADLINES 

June 24: Governor’s intent to veto 

Last day for the governor to 
inform the Legislature of his intent 
to veto.  If the bill is vetoed, it will 
not become law unless:  

 (1) the Legislature amends the 
bill in special session to address the Governor's objections and 
the Governor signs the amended bill within 10 days of receipt, 
or  

 (2) the Legislature successfully overrides the veto in special 
session by a 2/3 vote of all members in each chamber.   

The Legislature must convene in special session at or before 
noon on July 9th to act upon the Governor's veto.  

July 9: Governor’s signing and veto  

Last day for a bill to become law with or without the 
governor’s signature. 
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FUNDING RELEASED FOR KALIHI ELEMENTARY  
 

○ $300K - Design and construction for repairs to the volleyball and 
basketball playcourts. 

 


